
PAMLICO SAIL & POWER SQUADRON 

 

Cruise Dates September 6 through 10 

 
 

A Fall Cruise to Ocracoke…..what could be better!  Cooler weather, school is back in 

session and the crowds are lighter and more relaxed.  Rob Dare has organized this fall 

cruise, staying at the Anchorage Marina. Although they can’t “hold slips”, they’ve 

confirmed to Rob that the docks are wide open for these dates at this time. However, 

calling early is advised!  Call directly to the Marina, 252-928-6661, to book your 

slip and let them know it is part of the Pamlico Sail & Power Squadron group.    
The web site for the Marina is http://theanchorageinn.com/marina 

 

For those of you who would like to join us by car or ferry, you can make your 

reservations at the Anchorage Inn.  The first floor is pet friendly for those who may 

want to bring along their “good friend”.  However, as you know, there are also other 

great lodgings. 

Anchorage Inn Website is https://www.theanchorageinn.com/about-the-inn 
 

Rob will arrange a group dinner at one of the local restaurants Saturday night, 

September 8th, once we know how many folks we will have going to the island. Let 

him know if you have any suggestions.  When you confirm with him, be sure to let 

him know if you want to be included in dinner, are you in a slip or in a hotel.  You can 

reach him with any questions at 252-402-7704. 
 

 

 
 

 

Once you’ve made your 

reservations, email Rob Dare at 

boatingactivities@pspsnc.com 
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